Melissa Koehler
Nutritional Services Director
Hanover School District 28
17050 S Peyton Hwy, Colorado Springs, CO 80928
(719) 683-2247 ext. 117

Dear Hanover Families,

As school foodservice programs are making preparations to return to normal service and
menus, we are facing unprecedented issues with the supply chain that will cause us to alter our
posted menus with little to no notice. We are working closely with our distributors and
manufacturers to secure both the food and supply items needed to support our program.

While it is our intention to serve the posted menu each day at every school, supply issues will
not make this possible throughout the school year until supply chain issues are rectified. We will
always attempt to substitute the scheduled menu item with another that is as similar as possible
to the extent we are able to do so.

Please know that we will always provide wholesome meals each and every day.

Thank you,
Nutrition Staff



